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From: CRAIG Linda on behalf of SMITH Mary Bridget
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 2:17 PM
To: *Springfield Employees
Subject: COVID-19 Update 20:  Library Resources

Hello All, 
 
I wanted to remind you that as a City employee, you are entitled to a Springfield Public Library card (even if 
you live out of town) which gives you access to all of the library’s online resources – eBooks and eAudiobooks, 
streaming music, movies and TV shows, and all kinds of educational and fun databases.  If you don’t have a 
library card, or it isn’t current, please call the library at 541.726.3766  from 10 am to 5 pm, Monday to 
Saturday and the Library team will make you a Digital Library card. 
  
You can also now access many great library programs for your whole family on their YouTube channel at 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCygIW1OwcmkL6x5DC6exdbA. 
 
Have a great week, 
Mary Bridget Smith 
City Manager Pro Tem 
City of Springfield | 225 Fifth Street, Springfield OR 97477 | 541-744-4061 (Relay711) mbsmith@springfield-or.gov 
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